Debra Thomeson

A
From: Keith Billi <keithbilli@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 7:23 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Mandates

Hello. Not only am | opposed to the three proposed new mandates, | am also opposed to the current mandates keeping
businesses closed and sheltering in place. We need to open our town back up for business and allow people to resume
their lives. There are businesses being destroyed, life savings depleted. We are beyond the point of the cure being
worse than the disease. The minimal risk presented by COVID-19 is not worth the damage being done to people and
businesses in our community. Anyone who wishes to continue to social distance and shelter in place can do so

voluntarily.
Thank you very much, Keith Billi
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